
Capital Campaign: “Built on tradition. Embracing the future.” 
 

The Capital Campaign Committee has adopted the theme “Built on tradition. Embracing the future.” for the 
upcoming campaign.  The campaign will be described in detail at the Quarterly Congregational Meeting on 
May 4 after worship.  The committee and the church council are excited about the many projects the campaign 
will allow Our Savior’s to accomplish in the next few years as we build on our deep traditions, and move 
forward embracing the future of ministry and welcome at 6th and Division.  

Having had a series of meetings since early December 2013, the committee has reviewed many projects 
considered by the church council during the past several years, and studied the historical context going back to 
the strategic planning process of 1994-96.  After this careful study the committee will present a group of 
projects, some with some urgency, that the committee believes will best embrace the future for the Lord’s 
ministry at Our Savior’s Lutheran Church. 

Please come to the Quarterly Meeting on May 4.  If you have questions please feel free to contact any Capital 
Campaign Committee member including: 

Mark Zellmer, Chair 
David Hinsverk   Ex officio Members 
Bob Milller    Chris Krueger, Council President 
Carol Miller    Dennis Baer, Council Treasurer 
Sheila Zentner    Pastor Mark Jolivette 
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